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YEARS 4, 5, 6 CAROL CONCERT REHEARSAL—THURSDAY 1 DECEMBER 
Children in Years 4, 5 and 6 will be at St Erconwald’s for the carol concert 
rehearsal on Thursday afternoon.  Please collect your child at 3pm from 
the church.  If you have indicated on your permission slip that your child 
is returning to school for an after school club they will walk back to  
Cardinal Newman with a member of staff.  Letters about tickets for the 
concert will be sent home next week. 
NEW DIARY DATES 
Wed 8 Feb  Violet Class assembly 9.00am 
Wed 1 Mar  Blue Class assembly 9.00am 
CLUB NEWS 
Cricket Academy and French Club have now finished for the term.   
Yrs 5 + 6 Football is cancelled on Tuesday 29 November due to matches. 
Spanish Club is finishing next week, Thursday 1 December, and not 8  
December. 
UNIFORM ORDERING 
Next Wednesday, 30 November at 3pm, will be the last day that uniform 
will be available outside the office this term.  If you need to place an  
order after this date please email unform@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk  
to order and arrange payment and collection.  Thank you. 
KS1 COSTUMES 
A big thank you to those who have helped us make 40 costumes already!  
We have a lot more material cut and ready for sewing if anyone feels 
able to volunteer.  We would especially be grateful for help before our 
first dress rehearsal next Thursday (1 December). Please speak to Miss 
Ward (Yellow Class) if you would like to help. Thank you. 
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DIARY DATES WEEK COMMENCING 28 NOVEMBER 
Monday Open Morning for Rec Sept 2017 intake 
Tuesday Reception Phonics Stay + Learn 9.00am  
  Yr 5 Football v Grovelands (home) 
  Yr 6 Football v Walton Oak (away) 
Wednesday Reception Phonics Stay + Learn 9.00am 
Thursday Reception Phonics Stay + Learn 9.00am 
  Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol rehearsal at St Erconwald’s 1.00pm 
Friday  Bottle mufti 
Saturday Christmas Fair 12 noon to 3.00pm 
 

50 Years 
1966-2016 

Red Keiron L Rory M  Ruby Emme D Thanos X  

Orange Mia D Ava N Coral Ana B Keagan M 

Green Thomas M Nicoletta E  Opal Nathan B Lilia B 

Yellow Cuba W, Thomas D, Leo I  Sapphire Ruby P Emily-Anna R  

Violet Laura K Thomas S Emerald Adam D Rory N 

Blue Ellie D Maya O Amethyst Ruby D Lawrence B  

Topaz Ellis L Nathan L Garnet Toby D Louisa O 



SCHOOL ART COMPETITION—CAR OF THE FUTURE 
We are re-sending with the newsletter the flyer we sent home yesterday about 
our new art competition on the theme of “Car of the Future”.  It is open to  
children in all year groups and the deadline for entries is Friday 6 January.  We 
are looking forward to seeing some imaginative and creative entries. 
CHRISTMAS DATES 
Thu 1 Dec  Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Concert rehearsal at St Erconwald’s 
Fri 2 Dec  Bottle mufti  
   Advent Mass 
Sat 3 Dec  Christmas Fair 12 noon—3.00pm 
Tue 6 Dec  Yrs 1 and 2 Christmas Concert 2.30pm (doors open at 2.15pm) 
Wed 7 Dec  Yrs 1 and 2 Christmas Concert 2.30pm (doors open at 2.15pm) 
Thu 8 Dec  Reception Nativity 2.30pm (doors open at 2.15pm) 
Fri 9 Dec  St Stephen House mufti day 
   Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Concert rehearsal at St Erconwald’s 
Tue 13 Dec  St Lucy House mufti day 
   Aladdin panto (with thanks to the PA) 
Wed 14 Dec Christmas Lunch (more information to follow) 
   Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Concert at St Erconwald’s 7.00pm 
Thu 15 Dec  Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Concert at St Erconwald’s 7.00pm 
Fri 15 Dec  Yr 3 Christmas Concert 2.30pm (doors open at 2.15pm) 
Tue 20 Dec  Classroom parties (more information to follow) 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who supported the following over the last couple of 
weeks—sonar equipment for Surrey Fire and Rescue Service (£86.94), Children 
in Need (£80.35) and our Fairtrade stall (£126.00). 
ALL SAINTS PARISH DATES 
All Saints Church in Hersham will be holding a service of reflection and music for 
Advent on Sunday 27 November at 3.00pm.  Refreshments will be served after 
the Service. 
The All Saints Parish Christmas Fair will be on Saturday 10 December 10am to 
2pm.  Everyone is welcome to come along. 
SLEEP MANAGEMENT FOR PARENTS WITH CHILDREN WITH A DISABILITY 
Please look on the website for more information about this talk, run by Carer 
Support Elmbridge, about sleep management, on Wednesday 30 November at 
Dittons Children’s Centre. 
FOSTER CARERS IN SURREY—Surrey CC is looking for foster carers, please look 
on the website for more information. 
PA NEWS—Next Friday, 2 December, is bottle mufti—children may wear their 
own clothes to school and bring a bottle for the Christmas Fair tombola.   
Jar Tombola— Please fill a jar with something nice (wrapped sweets, mini toys 
etc) . Year 5 will be collecting in the playground today and next Friday.   


